
 

 
 

 1 April 2019  

 

  

Tēnā koutou,   

Moon Festival at Potters Park 

The first Moon Festival will be held at Mt Eden War Memorial Hall and Potters Park on the 
14 -15 September. The programme includes showcasing the history of Dominion Road, a 
lantern parade, cultural exhibitions, performances and food stalls.  

For the lantern parade, the event organiser has asked if people within the community are 
interested in making lanterns for the parade. The organiser would provide people making 
lanterns LED lights to make them glow for the parade. If you are interested to make a 
lantern with your child and join in the lantern parade at Potters Park on Saturday evening 
of 14 September, please email me at icheung@edendale.school.nz or complete the form 
on the next page and return it to the office. This is a wonderful art project for the family to 
create at home so let your creativity lead the way! 

Thank you for supporting this event. 

Kind regards 

Ingrid Cheung 

Room 2 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

                  

   

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

  

  LANTERN PARADE -  POTTERS PARK 14 SEPTEMBER 2019   

My child_____________________________, Room ______ is interested to participate in 
the Lantern Parade in Potters Park on Saturday evening, 14 September 2019. 

I understand that we will make the lantern at home and arrange our own transport to 
Potters Park. 

 

Parent’s name:_______________________________ Mobile:________________________ 

 

Sign:_____________________________________    Date:__________________________ 

 

Please forward this completed form to Ms Cheung in Room 2 

Thank you for supporting this event. 

 


